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Australian Dragon Boat Federation (AusDBF) would like to inform the Dragon Boating 
community that we are closely monitoring the situation with COVID-19 particularly in relation to 
the upcoming Australian National Championships (AusChamps) Regatta at SIRC in Sydney. At 
this stage there are no changes planned for this event and it will be proceeding as published. 
 
We encourage all of our competitors and supporters to practice the highest level of hygiene and 
follow the advice from the Department of Health in regard to self-isolating in an endeavour to 
limit the spread of COVID-19. 
 
AusDBF has retained Emergency Risk Management Services (ERMS) as our risk management 
consultants and they are currently preparing a Pandemic Plan for us. 
 
We will continue to monitor government directives and will keep our members informed as the 
situation develops. 
 
 
 
AusDBF Board  


